
 

 

 

  

 
 
August 5, 2025 
 
The City of Round Rock 
Transportation Department 
3400 Sunrise Rd. 
Round Rock, TX 78665 
 
Re: Recommendation of Award 

McNeil Rd at Round Rock West Drive Right Turn Lane 
 

 
To:  Greg Ciaccio: 
 
On July 29, 2025, three (3) bids were received by the City for the Construction of the above 
referenced project. The low bidder was Aaron Concrete Contractors LLC with a total base bid 
amount of $453,899.80.  Below is a bid summary of the three received bids. 
 

CONTRACTOR TOTAL BID AMOUNT 

Aaron Concrete Contractors LLC $453,899.80 

Jerdon Enterprise LP $513,513.51 

Patin Construction LLC $536,975.00 

 
A bid tabulation has been prepared by Westwood Professional Services that details each 
bidder’s prices for the work required to complete this project and is attached with this letter. 
Aaron Concrete Contractors LLC has experience in this type of work and indications are present 
that they are a reputable contractor.  Westwood Professional Services hereby recommends 
award of the contract to Aaron Concrete Contractors LLC. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
 
Jacob W. Valentien, PE 
Senior Project Manager 
Westwood Professional Services 
 
 
Attachments: 

- Bid Tabulation  
 


